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Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the new-look Bosley Bulletin!  This new term brings the start of an 

exciting period for our school including major renovations to the building, a new 

playground, I Sing Pop and of course our annual Rose Queen celebration. 

 

Our big focus this term, and indeed every term, is 

aspiration.  As an educator, I firmly believe that 

children are capable of amazing things.  Working 

hard and doing their very best at school means that 

children can have a really interesting career once they 

leave school.  This summer we will have our second Aspiration Week - further 

details to follow! 

 

As always, my sincere thanks to parents for your continued support.  I look 

forward to sharing this exciting term with you all. 

Aspire not to have more, 

but to be more. 

Oscar Romero 

We visited Wincle school at the end of 

last term to celebrate Easter.  Look at 

our school  website to see some 

highlights on the gallery.  We regularly 

update our website with the exciting 

things that have happened in school.  

Follow the link below and be sure to 

check out our blogs and galleries. 

EASTER SEVICE 
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We are firm believers in encouraging the children to work hard and do their very best at 
school. Part of this process is to show them that they could have a really interesting career 
once they leave school. Therefore we will be having our second ‘Aspiration Week’ during the 
summer term. 
During Aspiration Week, we invite adults into school who have a range of interesting jobs to 
talk to the children about how they worked hard and overcame challenges in order to pursue 
their career. These talks will inspire the children to know that if they work hard at school 
then they could aspire to also following an interesting career path. 

ASPIRATION WEEK 

Important Notices 

 Work on the front of the school will 

begin 28th May 2018 (summer half-

term) and will be completed by the 

end of August. Plans are in place to 

educate KS1 and reception in the hall.  

 We are holding an Autism Awareness 

coffee morning next Wednesday,25th 

April in the school hall from 8:45-9:30. 

Please come along. 

 As part of their “Toy” topic, Key Stage 

1 and Reception are visiting Sudbury 

Hall next Wednesday, 25th April. 

Please return all outstanding slips. 

 Our annual Sports Afternoon will take 

place on Wednesday 20th June, 

weather permitting! Our reserve date 

is Wednesday 27th June. We look 

forward to seeing you there. 

Upcoming Events 

Mon 14th May KS2 SATs week begins 

Fri 18th May Beetle Drive 3:30pm 

Mon 21st May KS1 SATs week begins 

Mon 21st May I Sing Pop week begins 

Thu 24th May I Sing Pop evening 

performance 

Sat 16th June Rose Queen and Fell Race 

Sun 17th June Rose Queen Church 

Service 

Thu 5th July Astbury Leavers’ Service 

(Yr6) 

Thu 19th July Leavers’ Disco 

Fri 20th July School closes for the 

summer 

Tue 4th September School re-opens 

Coming week 

beginning 21st May... 
Bosley Needs You! 

Aspiration week from Monday 18th June 
Do you or someone you know have an inspiring job? 
Have you overcome adversity to achieve your goals? 
Have you done something entirely out of the 
ordinary? Don’t be shy, come and share and inspire 
our wonderful children. 

A copy of each week’s bulletin will be in our noticeboard next to the school pedestrian gate. 
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